## **Meeting Minutes**

## General meeting June 27, 2009

\*\*Note: Board member scheduling required us to postpone the June meeting so it was rescheduled to June 27 and would be a combined June/July meeting

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo – President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Wade Akle, Bob Van't Riet, Gene Kenner, Mark Compton, Herman Obrikat, RC (Robin Constance

Tony opened the meeting at 9:30

The Fun Fly was a success. The weather was cold and windy, but a good time was had by all. Tony Gallo gave a special thanks to Fred Jacober and his wife, and Tony Linhares for doing the cooking duties as well as the other help.

We had between 30 and 40 people show up including family members. We had quite a bit of food left over as well as most of the sodas and drinks. People started eating around 10:45.

Pat Kenner made the comment that if we were going to eat so early, we should serve breakfast next year. That idea was presented at this meeting and we will give it some serious thoughts. We also should start planning for some contest for next year.

- Bob Van't Riet brought up the idea of investigating a second field, one that would allow us to host cross club activities again, including contest. Bob is going to investigate possible available property and will give us a report in three months.
- Bill Lander gave the treasurers report, as follows

Balances as of 05/31/09

Checking \$1432.47 Savings \$5296.15 CD (as of 05/29/09) \$5310.44 Total Savings \$10606.56

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary